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RE: RESUMPTION OF ACADEMIC ACTIVITIES 

 

Following the release of the academic calendar for the 2020/2021 session, the 

University of Ibadan Senate, at its meeting, held on Monday, 22 February, 2021 

reiterated its earlier decision that lectures for the first semester of the 2020/2021 

academic session will only be delivered ONLINE. 

Consequent upon the above, students are not expected to be on campus until the 

second semester. 

Parents and guardians should kindly note. 

Thank you. 
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